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of children”

On April 20, 2023, the planned activity “Training seminars for workers of the authorities for social
and legal protection of children” took place as part of the PDP1 project "Increasing police competence
in preventing and combating crime, strengthening communication skills with the public and awareness
of human rights". The seminar was held both in person and online from the conference hall of the
Ministry of the Interior in Prague 7.

Almost 190 listeners from the Social and Legal Protection of Children (OSPOD) and the Police of the
Czech Republic participated in the seminar in person or online. The participants learned about the
essence of criminal proceedings, the role of OSPOD in these proceedings, Section 6 of the Act on Social
and Legal Protection of Children, cooperation between OSPOD and the Police of the Czech Republic
and the status of the child in preliminary proceedings.

During the seminar, a discussion developed, which contributed to the clarification of some questions,
or their anchoring and the correct procedure for solving them.

This seminar was the last one on this topic. Three seminars were originally planned, but two more
seminars were added due to great interest. Participation was always high and the audience
appreciated both the chosen topic and its explanation by the lecturer and the acquisition of new
knowledge.



